Glassboro Public Schools



MEMO

To: Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools

From: Danielle M. Sochor, Chief Academic Officer

Date: August 27, 2019

Re: Action Memo

August 28, 2019 Board Meeting

Requesting Board approval for the following RCGC students to do Field Experience for 10 hours beginning September 5, 2019 at an agreed upon time between student and teacher.

Skye Clark	Megan Millard	Bowe School
Christian Figueroa	Jason Clark	Bowe School
Sierra Highley	Diane Villone	Bowe School